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April 26, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned by your tax suggestion. You, your family and the

rest of your administration have many tax related conflicts of interest. The

fact that you will not release you taxes, your son in law will not release

his business associates and many others in your administration have un-

known financial entanglements leads to suspicion that personal rather than

national interest is driving policy proposals. Your proposal to eliminate the

alternative minimum for instance appears to be designed to greatly reduce

the contributions of large real estate developers such as yourself.

Please assure me that you will make public the financial interests of

your advisers and yourself.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our minimal corruption.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


